
 
 

Welcome Note for New Parents / Guardians 

Caterlink would usually be welcoming you at the New Parent meeting of your chosen school. 

Unfortunately, due to the current situation this cannot happen and hence sending you information 

to go into your welcome packs. 

 

Please find attached: 

 Caterlink Welcome Poster – gives you information to who we are and what we do. For more 

details – look at our website www.caterlinkltd.co.uk 

https://caterlinkltd.co.uk/archives/school/isle-of-wight 

 

 A copy the autumn IOW menu – our nutritionist and chefs work together to provide a fully 

balanced lunch with alternatives (vegetarian, jacket potato, baguette) along with the desert 

of the day with alternatives (yoghurt or fresh fruit) 

A lot of firm favourites are to be found – Roast Dinner/Fish and Chips being the top two 

sellers. 

We encourage our new customers to try – you may say ‘they won’t like’ but you will be surprised 

when eating with fellow peers! 

 Universal Infant Free School Meals (UIFSM) leaflet for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 

All pupils within these years are entitled to a FREE meal – This is a saving of over £400 per 

child for each year. 

 

 Special Diets – if your child has a dietary requirement then we can cater – all that’s required 

is either the school’s medical form to be completed and they pass the details to us or our 

own special diet form along with the medical back up. A photograph will be displayed in the 

kitchen alongside the allergy/dietary requirement to then help the School Cook to identity 

and changes to the menu are made. Will be happy to discuss this with you and confirm the 

menu that is required. Please email Yvonne Curran, Operations Manager at 

ycurran@caterlinkltd.co.uk  
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